

Interim Principal: Mr A Evans

Butland Road, Corby, Northants NN18 8QA

Telephone: 01536 430510

Email: admin@corbyprimaryacademy.org Website: www.corbyprimaryacademy.org

LEAVERS

@CorbyPrimary

16 March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 6 Leavers Hoodies

As your child is about to finish their time with us at Corby Primary Academy and prepare to make the next step in their education, we thought it would be a nice idea to put together a keepsake hoodie for them.

We have spoken to our uniform supplier who will produce a PURPLE hoodie with the school logo on the front and all the Year 6 children's first names on the back (see picture for design).

The school will be contributing towards the cost of these so the cost to parents will be £12.50 per hoodie.

Please put the size you would like to order in the notes field when making payment - we would recommend going up at least a size as always better to go a bit bigger! A sizing chart is attached for your information.

If you would like to order a Leavers hoodie, please make payment on ParentPay by midnight on Sunday 24th April 2022.

Years	Height (cms)	Chest (cms)
3/4 yrs	104 - 110	56 - 58
5/6 yrs	110 - 116	58 - 61
7/8 yrs	122 -128	63 - 67
9/11 yrs	134 - 140	69 - 73
12/13 yrs	146 - 152	75 - 79
S	170 - 176	89 - 94
М	176 +	97 - 103
L	176 +	107 - 112
XL	176 +	117 - 122
XXL	176 +	127 - 132

NB: Hoodies are made to order and therefore cannot be exchanged/ returned for a refund if they do not fit.

Kind regards

A EVANS

Mr A Evans Interim Principal

The Corby Primary Academy is part of the Greenwood Dale Foundation Trust Group of Academies



























